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Animal welfare should come before entertainment and profit. It is about time that greyhound racing 
was banned as it is evident the industry can't be trusted to safeguard the animals they exploit. Even 
thd best owners and trainers who actually care for their dogs can not guarantee the safety of their 
dogs on the track. 


